
 

 

Attention ALL Providers  
The Check Write /835 RA process is complete. Data from D365 moved 
over to Trillium and processed as planned. 

The 835 job has been completed and items are in the outbound folder. 

Please update the provider notification with this: 

All 835 and RA’s are now available in Provider Direct. Please let us know if 
there are any issues. 

Trillium IT Department 

 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any   
questions please send an email to IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org. 
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